
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke Board of Selectmen 

January 4, 2021 6:30 PM at Pembroke Academy Auditorium 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public 
Hearing on Monday January 4th at 6:30 PM at the Pembroke Academy Auditorium to 
consider the layout petition filed by William and Mary Lou Evans to lay out a portion of 
Beacon Hill Road in accordance with RSA 231:8.  The Board will take new testimony 
not previously provided on the layout of a section of Beacon Hill Road and changing its 
classification from Class VI to Class V. Applicants William and Mary Lou Evans, 
owners of Tax Map 563-15, propose to layout approximately 250 feet of Beacon Hill 
Road from Fourth Range Road to their parcel, and to construct approximately 101 units 
of phased age and income restricted housing on the property in conjunction with NH 
Housing Finance. 
 
As a legal abutter you are being given notice in accordance with RSA 231:10. 
 
The Board will also be holding this meeting remotely. The meeting can be accessed 
either by computer, smartphone or by phone at the following: 
 
Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/120813069  
 
You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States (Toll Free): 1 877 568 4106  
United States: +1 (646) 749-3129  
 
Access Code: 120-813-069  
 
Written comments may also be forwarded to the Pembroke Town Administrator @ 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 
 
 
 

Ann Bond, Chairman 
Pembroke Board of Selectmen 
 
 


